Uniform Shop
Our Uniform shop is run by parent volunteers.
The uniform shop plays an important role in fundraising for the school.  In the past funds from the uniform shop have helped to air-condition the school and support many other school projects.
The uniform shop is open Tuesday mornings from 8.30am-9.30am and is located in the parent resource room.  At the start of each year, the uniform shop is open on the pupil free day from 8.30am – 12noon and then the rest of the days following in that week from 8.30am – 10am.
During kindy orientation the uniform shop is open on the orientation days from 10am – 12noon.
We supply purple shirts, sports shirts (in house colours), jackets, sloppy joes, shorts, culottes and hats.  We also have a range of second-hand goods.  All our new uniforms are sun-safe compliant.
If you wish to purchase uniforms for your child but are unable to access the uniform shop on a Tuesday morning, uniforms can also be purchased online through the flexischools website (www.flexischools.com.au). Uniforms purchased and paid for online through this website will be delivered to your child’s classroom on the next Tuesday that the uniform shop is open.
The uniform shop takes payment by cash or cheque only, sorry there are no EFTPOS facilities.
Thank-you for your support.
Kirstie Hawkins
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